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A Message from Mrs Dyer 

I WISH you all an enjoyable and peaceful holiday with time to 

enjoy friends and family.  The end of a very successful school 

year has arrived and, as we all bask in what is finally summer 

weather, September seems ages away. 

However, the new term will soon be upon us and we will be 

working hard and looking forward to the beginning of our 200th 

year in 2017. 

My grateful thanks go to the team of teaching staff, teaching 

assistants, caretakers and support staff for their dedication and 

hard work over the last year.  I am sure you will join me in saying 

a sad goodbye to some of our team, wishing them well in their 

new roles in other schools whilst warmly welcoming new staff 

members who join us. 

I would like to congratulate all our children on their energy, hard 

work and enthusiasm for learning throughout the year and thank 

them for their effort. 

We are sad to see Year 6 leave us for secondary school and we 

wish them all well in their future learning and activities.  We will 

look forward to hearing about their progress over the next few 

years. 

I look forward to seeing you all on 7th September ready for a full, 

active and special year ahead. 

Special 

Announcement 

WE ARE delighted to announce 

that during the summer break 

Miss Beacham and Mr Dodman 

will be getting married.   A huge 

congratulations and 

good luck to both of 

them as they start 

their life together.  

Miss Beacham will 

continue to be known 

as Miss Beacham when we 

return to school in September. 

School lunch 

price increase 

FROM September the price of 

a school lunch increases to 

£2.20 per day or £11.00 per 

week.  Dinners can be paid for 

via the school office or on our 

online payment system.  To 

pay online please speak to the  

school office for a link code. 

Is it a bird?  Is it a plane?  

Frankie from Tiger class learns what it 

is like to handle a police dog, 

Children from Panda class learn what it takes to 

be a nurse. 

ACTUALLY it was neither a bird 

nor a plane—our real life super 

hero’s were a nurse and a 

policeman and his dog.  Year 1 

children leant this week that while 

we think of Batman and Spiderman 

as superhero’s there are some 

people who really earn their hero 

status. A big thank you to Mr Wells 

and Mrs Curle for showing us why 

they are everyday hero’s. 


